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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Disclosure of Proposed Collective Bargaining Agreements 

Notice is hereby given that the Sierra County Board of Education and Sierra­
Plumas Joint Unified School District Governing Board will conduct a public 

hearing for the purpose of receiving public comment on the Tentative Collective 
Bargaining Agreement (CBA) for 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 for the Sierra­
Plumas Teachers' Association (SPTA), Sierra-Plumas Classified Employees' 

Association (SPCEA), Sierra-Plumas Administrative Employees, and Sierra­
Plumas Confidential Employees. 

DATE: 

TIME: 

LOCATION: 

Wednesday, March 19, 2025 

6:00pm 

Sierra County Office of Education, Room 4 
109 Beckwith Rd, Loyalton CA 96118 

VIDEOCONFERENCING: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85903143998 

Phone dial-in: 669-900-9128 (Press *6 to unmute) 

Webinar ID: 859 0314 3998 

The Sierra County Board of Education and Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District Governing Board have 
reached a tentative CBA with SPTA, SPCEA, Sierra-Plumas Administrators, and Sierra-Plumas Confidential 
employees for the 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 fiscal years. The agreement includes a change in compensation, 
and Government Code Section 3547.5 requires that the public is made aware of the costs associated with a 
tentative CBA before it becomes binding on the County/District. The law established the document known as 
Assembly Bill (AB) 1200 as the vehicle to detail these costs, and substantiates that the County/District can meet 
the financial obligation of the CBA, including certification to this affect by Superintendents, James Berardi and 
Sean Snider, and Director of Business Services/CEO, Randy Jones. 

The AB 1200 Disclosure of Proposed Collective Bargaining Agreement and SPT A tentative CBA are both 
available for viewing prior to the meeting at Sierra County Office of Education, Room 3, 109 Beckwith Rd, 
Loyalton CA 96118 or online at 
https://, ww. ierrac untyschool .org/apps/pages/inde, .jsp?uRE rD=4074870&type=d&pRE 1O=264524 l. 

James Berardi, Superintendent 
Sierra County Office of Education 

Posted: Friday, March 14, 2025 

� � 
Sean Snider, Superintendent 
Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District 


